
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI : (13/04/2021) 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 
  

 The Summer Vacation for all students from 14th May 2021 (Friday) to 04th July 

2021 (Sunday). 

 Online Classes-Live Class through Google Meet will not be conducted from 

tomorrow i.e. Friday, 14th May 2021. 

 Assignment/  Assessment/ Project work will be communicated to you through the 

school website and school whatsapp group by 15th May 2021 (Saturday). 

 This Assignment/  Assessment/ Project work has to be done by the students as per the 

instructions of teachers and it will be included in the Periodic –I exam. 

 The CBSE Practical Exam in Physics for outgoing grade 12 students will be 

conducted after the Lockdown period but on or before 11th June 2021. 

 As announced by CBSE, the decision to hold CBSE Board Examination (AISSCE-

2021) will be announced in the month of June 2021, therefore outgoing grade 12 

students are requested to stay in the city, please do not go out of the town. 

 Students can check the school website regularly for any kind of updates regarding 

board examinations. 

 The schedule of dates regarding admission in Class XI will be intimated through the 

school website after the declaration of Class X result.  

 Kindly pay the school fees if it is due. 

 The school will reopen on 05th July 2021 (Monday) after the Summer Vacation for all 

the students. 

 We appreciate your support during these tough times. Praying for the Good Health of 

all. 

Regards 

PRINCIPAL 


